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Issue 12: 4th December 2020 
‘There is always, always, always something to be thankful for.’ Mindful Christianity Today 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Next week the children in: 

Reception will be going Christmas Crafts Crazy! 

Year 1 will be creating their fabulous puppets. 

Year 2 will be making advent crowns and starting their Christmas adventure stories. 

Year 3 will be having lots of festive fun. 

Year 4 will be assisting Pharaoh Sonej 1st by making an array of exquisite Egyptian jewellery and 

creating a fashion show to model these whilst wearing their authentic costumes.  

Year 5 will be getting 'squared' and in their 'prime' as they check out number patterns. 

Year 6 will be discussing Drake!  Villainous or Valliant? 

 

 

CHRISTMAS CARDS AND POSTING 

Our Christmas Post Box is now in school 

so children can send each other 

cards. We have now decided to have 

just one post box which is in the hall 

and which will be emptied and sorted 

each Monday morning and then 

cards distributed to each class. The 

final date for posting will be the 15th 

December allowing us to keep the 

cards safe for distribution on the 19th 

December. A special thank you to Mr 

Wills for rejuvenating and rebuilding 

our old post box. The new one is 

amazing. Thank you. 

 

Hagrid visited the Reception children and they followed 

the number stepping stones all around the classroom. 

They all had great fun.  

 

 

Please can the children bring 

waterproof coats to school so they can 

get fresh air during playtime. Thank 

you. 



 

 

 

IMPORTANT HOLIDAY DATES 

15th December – Christmas Dinner 

Christmas holidays – 21st December - 1st January 

inclusive 

Monday 4th – children return 

INSET DAY – 12th February 

Half term – 15th – 19th February inclusive 

Monday 22nd February – children return 

Thursday 18th March – Class Tempest photographs 

Friday 19th March – Comic Relief 

Easter holidays – 2nd – 16th April inclusive 

Monday 19th April – children return 

INSET – 28th May 

Half term – 31st May – 4th June inclusive  

Wednesday 21st July – children BREAK UP for the 

summer  

22ND AND 23RD JULY INSET  

On behalf of all the staff we ask that 

families do not buy gifts for us. If you 

would like to make a donation to the 

Saltash Foodbank instead we would 

be thrilled. There are so many who 

have so little at the moment and, as a 

staff, we know how fortunate we are 

in the current climate. Your kind words 

are the best gift we can receive. 

Thank you. 

Thank you so much for your generosity 

this term. Our poppy sales raised 

£52.55 for the Royal British Legion and 

our ‘spotty’ day raised £324.90 for 

Children in Need. Such generosity in 

these challenging times is very  

                           humbling. Thank you 

                           once again.                           

 

 

 

From Reception to Year 6 we all enjoy PE whether it is 

outside or inside, using different apparatus. 

 

Year 6 have been studying Light as part 

of their science this term. 

 


